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29" September 2017

Dear Families,

We would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents Information evening on Monday 9*"
October 2017. The evening will begin at 5.30 pm and will last for no longer than an hour.
This will be an opportunity for you to receive key information regarding the expectations in
Year 10.

The aim of the evening is to ensure that you are fully informed about the next two years of
your daughter’s educational journey. We will give you valuable information that will help
you to support your daughter through this very important GCSE examination period.

This evening is designed to build on the information we shared with you at the Year 9
Choices evening last academic year. The focus for this event is to provide an update on
those subjects and also give you the opportunity to hear from the leaders of English,
Mathematics and Science. There will also be a presentation from Ms Grant (Year 10
Progress Leader).

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask questions about the courses your daughter
is studying. The Head teacher, myself and other members of the Senior Leadership Team
will also be present to answer any questions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. | look forward to
meeting you on the 9% of October

Yours Sincerely

8 Wilson

Suganthy Wilson
Deputy Headteacher
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